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Tuscora Park Board Meeting  
October 17, 2018 

 
The meeting was called to order at Noon by board President, Mike Ernest. 
 
Present were members Tom Farbizo, Jan McInturf, Bill Morgan and Jim 
Parrish   
 
Excused were Dave Frantz, Courtney Shalosky and Phil Tidrick  
 
Guests were Mayor Joel Day, Parks and Recreation Department 
Superintendent Rod Miller and Aimee May, Council Representative 
 
 
Old Business…. 
 
Mayor Day reported that the grant application was approved through Clean 
Ohio. 
 
The boat ramp project at the waterworks was approved and work is to 
begin soon.  
 
Mayor Day will also be looking into grants with Natureworks and ODNR. 
 
Mike Ernest reported that he spoke to Rick Pipes regarding the carousel 
and the Park Board agreement to make a capital contribution.  Rick 
indicated that the contribution was a part of the budget that he had 
submitted to the Park Board and was previously approved.   
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Other Business: 
 

• Discussion was held regarding the Tuscora Park Foundation 
fundraiser on October 26, 2018 and volunteers were sought to help 
out that day.  

 
With no further business to discuss, Jan McInturf made a motion to 
adjourn.  It was seconded by Tom Farbizo.  Meeting adjourned. 
 
 

 
NEXT PARK BOARD MEETING is Wednesday, November 21, 2018. 

(November meeting was cancelled.)  
 
 
 


